
 
 
October 2024 
 
The website Has recently been revamped a bit, to make it more friendly to various screen sizes.  
Nothing can be perfect, but hopefully it is a little better. 
 
We have gone through and corrected some issues that we felt were not ideal and added some 
new information.  Take a look at the awards and leadership pages, for example, now that the 
conference is over.  I have asked for but not received photos of the awards recipients from the 
AVVA luncheon.  Hopefully we will get those soon.  Any other information coming out of the 
conference that would be of interest to our members would be very useful. 
 
The website has recently been updated to include information about the new Flag Etiquette 
Booklet and an order form for that booklet has been added. (www.avva.org/USflag.html ).  It is 
worth doing. 
 
For those who do not know, there is an imbedded form that you can use to sign up for the 
National Information email list if you would like to be kept informed as to the information released 
by the national board of directors.  This link can be found near the top of the News page 
(www.avva.org/news.html ) 
The AVVA website contains a good deal of information for both AVVA and VVA.  Below are a few of 
the pages that would be of most benefit to newer members, as well as all others. 
 
https://www.avva.org/  (scroll to the many links as well as use the main menu line) 
https://www.avva.org/membership.html  
https://www.avva.org/minutes.html  
https://www.avva.org/forms.html  
https://www.avva.org/training.html   (Watch for new videos coming soon!) 
https://www.avva.org/news.html  
 
Fall is here!  We in the warmer areas are looking forward to the cooler temperatures! 
 
 
 
Joanna Henshaw, Website Committee Chair 
Michelle Mackey, Committee Member  
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